
Town of New Hartford 

Recreation Commission 

Wednesday, July 2, 2014 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEEETING 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Recreation Commission for July 2, 2014 has been 

cancelled.  It is anticipated that a special meeting will be called for a date to be determined; the 

agenda will be posted when date and time is determined. 

 

 

 

Respectfully,  

Christine Hayward, Administrative Assistant 

 


